
ÉCOLE WILLOWS SCHOOL 
June 9, 2023 

Update 

Coming up: 

June 14—PAC Fun Lunch https://www.willowspac.ca/funlunch 

June 16—Fun Hat Day 

           Grade 5 Strings Concert (Gym 6pm) 

June 23—Fun Day  

June 26—Grade 5 Variety Show 

June 27—Grade 5 Celebration (12:45 Assembly / 1:15 Bike Parade) 

June 29—Last Day of School 

          Report Cards Home 

Willows School Calendar 2023 / 2024 

Our calendar for the next school year is on our website.  Please see this link for the days we are in session. 

https://willows.sd61.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/46/2023/06/Willows-School-Calendar-2023-2024.pdf 

We also have a printable calendar for families on our website. 

https://willows.sd61.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/46/2023/06/Willows-Printable-School-Calendar-23-24-for-

families-1.pdf 

Grade 5 Celebration 

Grade 5 families, please save the date for our Grade 5 celebration on the afternoon of Tuesday, June 27.   

Grade 5 parents are invited to our assembly beginning at 12:45.  This will be followed by our bike parade 

where are community will send off our Grade 5 students as they ride 6 laps of the school (one for every year 

at Willows).  There will be an opportunity for parents to take photos of their Grade 5 students with their 

friends and teachers. 

https://www.willowspac.ca/funlunch
https://willows.sd61.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/46/2023/06/Willows-School-Calendar-2023-2024.pdf
https://willows.sd61.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/46/2023/06/Willows-Printable-School-Calendar-23-24-for-families-1.pdf
https://willows.sd61.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/46/2023/06/Willows-Printable-School-Calendar-23-24-for-families-1.pdf


School Supplies 2023 / 2024 

For the 2023 / 2024 school year, we are buying school supplies for students through the school as we did last 

year. Please note that you will not need to pick up supplies from the school if you order through us. 

Your child’s teacher will provide them with supplies needed in September. We ask that if you can, please pay 

$40 for each child to cover the cost of the supplies that families would usually send their children to school 

with. If you wish, you are welcome to pay for an additional child to help cover the cost for families who cannot 

pay. We are encouraging families to order through the school as this allows teachers to order what is needed 

for their class, reduce extra or left-over supplies, and provide consistency in each class. All funds will be used 

to pay for students’ school supplies.  

Please visit the school website and click the link “school cash online payments”. You will be prompted to     

either sign in or register. https://www.schoolcashonline.com/. Please note that this link will close over the 

summer and reopen in August.  


